
Dear Tenants, 

We are excited to announce the introduction of new shared facilities that will enhance your 

living experience in our community. 

The new facilities will include: 

• A fully equipped fitness center 

• A spacious lounge area for relaxation and socializing 

• A communal kitchen for shared cooking experiences 

• Outdoor seating and barbecue areas 

These facilities will be available starting [Insert Date]. We believe that these improvements will 

foster a greater sense of community among our residents. 

We invite you to join us for an open house on [Insert Date] at [Insert Time] to tour the new 

facilities and enjoy some refreshments. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. We look forward to seeing you at the 

open house! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 

[Contact Information] 


